
Childline is here for every child and young person in Ireland 24 hours a day, every
day. The service is free to contact, confidential and non-judgmental.
Childline can be reached online at Childline.ie, by calling 1800 66 66 66 or texting to
50101. The National Parents Council Primary (NPC) also run a confidential helpline
service for parents that is open 10am – 4pm 01-887 4477 or email helpline@npc.ie.

Hotline.ie is the Irish national

centre working to remove child

sexual abuse material from the

Internet. It takes approx. 60

seconds to make an anonymous

report to Hotline.ie. We don’t need

your details, just your help!

Irish Safer Internet Centre
Promoting a safer internet

170,000+ children
participate in 
Safer Internet Day 2020

28,000+ Teaching Resources
disseminated to schools  
in Ireland

ISPCC Childline receives up to

800 online contacts, calls and

texts every day from children

and young people who turn to

the service for support in

relation to issues including

online safety.

7000+ public reports with 1in5
displaying child sexual abuse
(CSA) material

37% increase in CSA video
content (from 2019), with 1in6
appearing to be coerced 
self-generated CSA videos

NPC are currently providing
free Internet Safety training to
parents, you can register by
emailing training@npc.ie or
alternatively access our online
version at npc.ie.

A recent survey conducted by National

Parents Council Primary found that Irish

parents’ top concerns around internet

safety include cyber-bullying, spending

too much time online, online grooming

exploitation and accessing

inappropriate content.
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